Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, June 25, 4:30 p.m. – 5:30 p.m.
PLACE: GoToWebinar
Registration for the public is available on the project website at www.swflroads.com/sr780/fruitvillevision.

Registration for the public is available on the project website at www.swflroads.com/sr780/fruitvillevision.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will conduct a virtual public meeting for the SR 780/Fruitville Road Corridor Vision Plan. The goal for this effort is to formulate a Corridor Vision Plan that will be reflective of where the community would like to be and how FDOT, as a partner, can better understand the community’s needs. Through stakeholder meetings, and coordination with local governments and agencies, we have spent much of this year exploring the existing relationship between the land uses along the corridor and the function of SR 780/Fruitville Road. The purpose of this virtual public meeting is to get your input on how SR 780/Fruitville Road supports the various community’s visions and needs in Sarasota County. Comments and questions will be taken during the meeting, by email, through the website, and by mail through July 10, 2020. All meeting materials (including a recording of the webinar) and correspondence will be posted to the project website after this deadline.

Registration for the public is available on the project website at www.swflroads.com/sr780/fruitvillevision.

Click on the green box that says Register now! After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting. This meeting is also accessible by telephone. If you would like to call in by telephone, all materials will be available for download from the project website at: www.swflroads.com/sr780/fruitvillevision. If you do not have internet access and would like materials mailed to you, or if you require further information, please contact Ms. June Farrell at 1(863)519-2329 or via e-mail at June.Farrell@dot.state.fl.us.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: June Farrell, FDOT Project Manager at 1(863)519-2329 or by email at June.Farrell@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: June Farrell, FDOT Project Manager at 1(863)519-2329 or by email at June.Farrell@dot.state.fl.us.
